
 

 

Save the Date: Spring Event, Finally!!  

• KCCD CCA will be hosting a Spring “Thank You!” for faculty at Temblor 

Brewing from 4:00-6:00 on Thursday, April 18th. More details coming 

soon! 

 

Meetings with Department Chairs 

• One of the negotiated items left over to work on between contracts is 

the “duties and reassign time” for department chairs (see Article 2 for 

full list).  

• Negotiator Ann Tatum will be reaching out to department chairs this 

week to start setting up some meetings to discuss what is and is not 

working as well as what is creating the most work for chairs. Please be 

on the lookout! 

 

Reminders:  

• Official Notice of Elections will be emailed by Michael Bonner on April 

9.  

• Next KCCD CCA Meeting is Monday, April 8, 12:45-2:45 via Zoom. Link 

is included in agenda sent out by your KCCD CCA Secretary, Matt 

Jones. 

• See all the union info you can stand on your union website: 

kccdcca.com 

 

Submitted by Ann Tatum (BC Campus Chair and Negotiator) 

April 3, 2024  
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